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11th December 2015 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

A few reminders for this last week of term! 

 

Monday 14th December - KS2 Christmas Performance  

Performances are at 10am and 1:30pm.  Please can all the children taking part 

have their Christmas jumpers and hats, reindeer antlers etc for their costumes. 

 

Wednesday 16th December - Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day 

Please send £2.40 in with your child if they are having a school dinner and pay; 

and £1 for Christmas Jumper day.  The children are permitted to wear jeans on 

this day. 

 

Thursday 17th December – Christmas Disco 

The children can wear their party outfits on this day. 

 

Friday 18th December – Toy Day 

The children can bring in a toy from home. 

 

Wednesday 6th January 2016 

Aladdin Pantomime at The Brindley.  There is still time to send in your money. 

 

Back to School on Monday 4th January 2016. 

 

Don’t forget we finish at 1:30pm on Friday and may I take this opportunity to 

wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

 

J L Johnson 

Head Teacher 


